
April 23, 2020

Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families:

We are pleased to announce that Summer Starts Early at Stepping Stone School, 
beginning May 1st in response to the ISDs and private schools remaining closed!

Our innovative and thoughtful curriculum addresses Peace of Mind, Emotional 
Well Being, Joy, Laughter and Learning throughout all areas of programming. 
We will also continue to provide dedicated time each day for formal instruction 
which the ISD children are receiving while in our care. We have heard from so 
many of you telling us how excited you and your children are to return to 
Stepping Stone School! We have missed you and look forward to seeing you 
soon. Your campus is safe and will continue to be an optimal environment for 
your child’s safety, well being and learning. 

In light of this, I would like to CONFIRM our commitment to the highest 
standards of health, sanitization and hygiene practices. We are in full compliance 
with all health and hygiene regulations and these will CONTINUE into the weeks 
and months ahead. I can assure you that our measures are above those of 
others. Sanitization continues as described in my previous letters to you from 
February 27th, March 10th, 13th,16th,17th and 18th, which can also be found on our 
website. 

We are maintaining our class sizes per all legal requirements and maintain the 
same children and teachers consistently.  Our principals and assistants warmly 
provide leadership on a daily basis. 

The children are healthy, happy and thriving! Our teachers have been consistent 
and it is wonderful to see the children experiencing the continuation of their 
routine and learning with the teachers they love and trust!

I wish to also thank you for your numerous letters of gratitude! They are 
heartwarming and let us know we are doing the right things for you and your 
children. Rest assured, I will continue to keep you informed of any new 
information, procedures or practices. 

We work daily to maintain your trust and will continue to do so to keep our 
children, teachers and programs healthy and safe. 

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver, M.A.
Owner and Executive Director


